
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

17th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

YEAR SIX LEAVERS’ HOODIES  

 

As mentioned in autumn term, the school is arranging leavers’ hoodies to be made for the     

Year Six children. 

 

Hoodies will be available to buy on the Total Clothing website from Tuesday 18th April and will 

cost £19.95 each.  The deadline for ordering will be Tuesday 2nd May. 

https://www.totalclothingshop.co.uk/cjs 

 

No orders will be able to be placed after this deadline. 

 

We have chosen the following design which will be available in a range of sizes, and three 

different colours: black, fire red, or sapphire blue. 

 

 
 

 

 

Each child’s first name in the year group will be incorporated into the design on the back.   

You can choose to have your child’s name or a nick name on the design. 

If you do not want your child’s first name in the design, please let the school office know by 

Monday 20th March. 

 

The hoodies will be delivered to the school before the residential trip and leaver’s celebrations. 

 

Children will be allowed to wear these hoodies as a coat/ jacket at playtimes, and on the way 

to and from school.  The hoodies are not to be worn when in class; children will need to wear 

their school jumper when in class. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr. Martin Righetta 

Head of Year Six 

 

 

 

 

 

Each child’s first name or nick name will be on 

the back of the hoodie  

All names will be included in the ‘23’ 

https://www.totalclothingshop.co.uk/cjs

